
September 10, 2018 
 
Regular meeting of the Lawrence Township Zoning Commission called to order at 7:08 p.m. by Vice-Chairman Ted 
Finlayson. Members in attendance were George Downes and Mark Scott.  Zoning Inspector Weekley and Administrative 
Liaison Ann Ackerman also present.  No Trustee present.   No guests in attendance. 
 
Ted motioned we approve meeting minutes from August 6, 2018 meeting, Mark seconded, minutes approved. 
 
Discussed resignation of Chairman John Walsh and decided to wait until next regular meeting with more in attendance 
to follow up. 
 
Discussed permits for accessory buildings without primary residence and that the home permit would need to be 
applied for at the same time as accessory building if a primary residence does not already exist on the parcel.   
 
Talked about updates for the fee schedule that will be made soon. 
 
Ted motioned we adjourn, George seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 8:28pm.  Next meeting set for October 01, 2018 at 
7pm. 
 
 
Ron Weekley 
Lawrence Township Zoning Inspector 
 
 


